CAPE COD INTERGROUP
Alcoholics Anonymous
Intergroup Representatives Meeting

LuesdaySeptember6-2032=
CALLTO ORDER: 7:30PM 7 0mda~y Apnil Znd o2y

ROLL CALL: Kim Secretary, Chuck Intergroup office admin., Deidre Harwichport Sat.
Night, Lynne Women'’s BBSS, Meg Serenity Now, Jim Dennis Pass it on, Jay G, Wed.
Falmouth Step Study, Rick N Carry the message, Rick M Sandwich Sat. Night, Andrew
Sobriety 1%, Bill R. Live at 5, Amy Sunshine Group, Justin, Liaison to Intergroup/District

SECRETARY’S REPORT: Motion to accept, seconded and approved unanimously.

TREASURER’S REPORT: Motion to accept, seconded and approved unanimously.

DISTRICT 1 & 2 REPORT: See Justin’s print out.

OFFICE ADMINISTRATORS REPORT: 17 Walk-ins, 28 Phone calls, Sober Times was
mailed. Meeting lists available. Received 2000 and we charge .75/ea. It costs Intergroup
roughly .93/meeting list so we absorb some of the cost. They are not a money maker.
We also have Meeting in a Pocket books. We ordered 3000 and charge $1.00/ea. These
were roughly $1.00/ea to print. We made a plan to ad a note page to the next issue.
High expenses in February due to low sales and low donations; we had a 3 pay period
due to leap year, and big expenses were handled. They include: ordered books,
medallions, meeting lists, meeting in a pocket. Intergroup reps will be the ones to
decide if we are to carry the New Big Book companion in our store. It has been printed
and will be approved by the literary committee in NY.

OLD BUSINESS: NONE

NEW BUSINESS: Rick N from Carry the Message attended the informational meeting at
Area 30 regarding the “Plain Language Big Book.” They want to advertise it as a
companion to the BB. Discussion was about the stories that are Non-gender specific.
The goal was to bring balance by inserting gender. Example, The jaywalker will be a
woman promoting gender balance. This is in the works of being approved and it is not
available yet. The literature committee is working on it from NY. Thank you Rick N for
attending and bringing back the information.

ADJOURNMENT: 8:09p

Next meeting is Tuesday May 7, 2024 - 7:30pm Hybrid Meeting



